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Joel and Lydia De Leon decorated their '29 Sport Coupe in 
celebration of Valentines Day. How many hearts can you find? 
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A warm welcome to all! It's sure nice to see new faces at our meetings. 
February's tour to the San Pedro Firehouse was great. We had a large turnout with a good showing of 

model A's. Seeing the Firehouse, going on the deck of the Fireboat, and learning all about its history was 
very interesting and made for a great tour. Thanks Ken! 

Our technical seminar for February on rebuilding waterpumps (while the ladies did photo albums) 
was attended well, and was a lot of fun. Thank you John and Deena! 

The Pancake Breakfast is just around the comer and Lee is still looking for volunteers to help out. So 
join in on the fun and make this year's event go smoothly. We are really in need of donations for the raffle, 
so please help out in any way you can. Monetary donations are appreciated as we can use it to buy raffle 
items. Be sure to give Lee a call. 

There were no takers last month on the "Hard Luck" trophy; so, I volunteered to hang on to it for 
another month. Lots of fun tours coming up. Ken has registration forms for Laughlin. Hope to see you 
at the meeting. Keep on Model A'n. 

Greg Carcerano 
























